
 

Policy on Conflicting or Outdated Policies 
Although The John Marshall Law School makes every effort to avoid promulgating 
policies that conflict with other law-school policies and reviews policies regularly to 
ensure they are up-to-date, if an individual discovers a policy conflict or an outdated 
policy, the Law School encourages him or her to report the issue to either the 
General Counsel and Assistant Dean for Human Resources or the Vice Dean for 
Academic Affairs, especially before relying on a policy that appears to conflict with 
another or that appears outdated. 

Administrative policy enacted June 11, 2017; effective immediately. 


